
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Christmas Reminders Letter   

 
Dear Parents,  

As you may know, we have many things planned for the last couple of week of this term. 
With that in mind, I felt it would be useful to remind you of everything that is taking place 
so that no one misses out. 

Our Christmas Fair is taking place this Wednesday at 3:30 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. and 
we hope to see as many of you as possible at this event. The money raised will help us with 
trips and other exciting opportunities for the children.  

We are still asking for donations of toys, gifts and cakes that will be sold on the day of the 
Fair. 

We have lots of raffle prizes and will start selling the tickets at the Fair and then up to 
Friday 13th December. The draw will take place the week beginning Monday 16th December.  

The Nativities will take place in the School Hall at 9:30 a.m. on the dates below. We can 
only accommodate 2 adults per child due to the legal capacity of the School Hall. You do 
not need a ticket and you will be signed in on arrival. 

Year 2 is Tuesday 10th December, 

Year 1 is Wednesday 11th December, 

Reception is Thursday 12th December and  

Nursery is Tuesday 17th December.  

The performances will last approximately 45 minutes.  

All of the children will have their Christmas Dinners on Wednesday 18th December and on 
this day the children in Reception can wear their own clothes and a Christmas Jumper. In 
Years 1 and 2 the children will be taking part in Elf School Week. For the last week of 
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this term (week commencing 16th December) we will be transforming Key Stage One into Elf 
School for three days: Monday 16th, Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th.  

During these days the children will participate in lots of fun activities that focus on key skills 
that Santa’s helpers need. Our famous hot chocolate station will be open to all children in 
the Key Stage. At the end of the week, we will hold an Elf Graduation ceremony where the 
children will receive a certificate. 

To get into the spirit of Elf School we would like every child in Key Stage One to wear an 
elf costume or the children can wear their own clothes (something red or green) with an Elf 
Hat. All teaching staff will be dressed up too! The children can also wear their Christmas 
Jumpers on the Wednesday if they would like to.  

The last school day of this term will be Thursday 19th December and  on this day the 
children will have Christmas Parties and they are allowed to wear party clothes.  

School will be closed on Friday 20th December.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 A Edmunds  

Mr A Edmunds  

Headteacher  

 

 


